
 

 

May 3rd, 2024 
 
 

 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 
 
I am requesting funding for Avondale Dunaire Park Concession Building in fiscal year 
2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is DeKalb County, located at 1300 
Commerce Dr, Decatur, GA 30030. 
 
The funding would be used to update the concession area with new materials, including 
landscaping needs. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it would 
revitalize an area that could increase foot traffic, encourage sports and athleticism, 
promote a healthy lifestyle for all ages but especially the youth population of the larger 
Dekalb community. 
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes 
authorized by 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(2). 
 
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 
immediate family. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Member of Congress 


